



Welcome to the latest eNewsletter

The above image, taken by Mr Hundermark during the latest flood, shows the height of the River Severn on the Boat Club. The last flood this

Happy reading, Mr Ferriday

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Global Social Leaders need YOU!

On Thursday 12^{th} March 2.00 pm -4.00 pm, together with Age UK Shropshire, Telford and Wrekin, our Global Social Leaders will be hosting a fabulous tea party in Kingsland Hall. Members of the community are warmly invited to an afternoon tea with games, sing-a-long, and music from the school bar

Places can be booked via email:

gslsociety@s sbury.org.uk. Please do share the details or this 🧿 poster with anyone who might like to

come along.

Last Few Tickets Remaining... The 'Once in a Blue Moon Ball' on Friday 27th March in the Alington Hall has only a few tickets remaining. Please email Dawn Dunn at 👩

didunn@shrewsbury.org.uk to obtain your tickets.

A Regulatory Compliance Inspection was carried out by the Independent Schools Inspectorate on 22nd January and 23rd January 2020. The resulting report confirms that the School was found to be fully compliant and with no actions required following the inspection.

To download the full report, please click on the link below:

SISI Regulatory Compliance Inspection Report, Shrewsbury School, January 2020

Updates on O Coronavirus / Covid-19 can be found here

ISI Regulatory Compliance Inspection January 2020

Latest News



The Arnold Hagger Mathematics Prize 2020

The Arnold Hagger Prize is named after one of the great Mathematics masters at Shrewsbury School in the 1950s who, along with Basil Saint and Frank Hadland, established Mathematics as a serious academic subject here.



2020 Golden Key International Piano Composition Competition Success

We are delighted to celebrate a pupil's amazing achievement against a global field of entrants at the recent 2020 Golden Key International Music Composition Competition.



Four Lower Sixth Salopians took part in the annual Oxford University Debating Competition this

British Biology Olympiad

Biology Olympiad 2020

Eight Salopian biologists entered the Royal Society of Biology Olympiad 2020 and between them amassed four gold medals, two bronze, plus two highly commended awards.

Futures & Higher Education Bullet

The latest in the fortnightly Bulletins from the Futures Department, full of useful information, reminders, resources and weblinks for Fifth and Sixth Formers and their parents.

Read More



Congratulations to the Shrewsbury School Fives pair who, on 2nd March, won the Women's EFA U21s tournament held at Eton College.

Read More



Futures Department Ambassadors for National Careers Week

We are delighted to be ambassadors for National Careers Week, which is a weeklong promotion of careers related activity, which highlights the importance of effective and relevant provision in schools and colleges.

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website Calendar No Events added to the Newslett